
HELP WANTED 
TOWN OF DANVILLE 

HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT 
 

 

The Town of Danville Highway Department has one open part time on call employee position.   

 

The position is for winter maintenance duties, and could turn into a part time year round 

position.  Duties will depend on applicant’s experience in snow plowing and snow removal 

operations and CDL status.  Requirements include a clean driving record and the ability to pass 

drug/alcohol tests.  

 

Applications can be picked up at either the Town Clerk’s office located at 36 Route 2 West or 

the Highway Garage located at 448 Peacham Road or on line at danvillevermont.org.  

For further information please call 684-3362 or 684-3352. The Town of Danville is an EOE. 

 

Applications need to be returned in person or via mail to the Town Clerk or Highway Garage 

before 4:00 pm on Thursday, November 21, 2019.  

 

 

 

 


